ch

INRORMATRION

Address:

910 Hoback St.
Erwin, TN 37650
Office Phone:
(423)-743-9441
Church Text Number:
(423)-441-4137
Website:
churchatevergreen.com
Email:
info@evergreenfwb.com

Follow Us
@evergreenerwin

VSTTINGZ

WE ARE HONORED
T0 HAVE YOU WITH US!

WAYS T0 GIVE <

GIVE IN PERSON
You can give during our service
by droping your gift in the offering

plate or in one of our give boxes on
the wall as you exit the building.

GIVE ONLINE
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. Scan the QR Code, head
to our mobile app, or

o) Vvisit our website to give

on the go at anytime.
churchatevergreen.com/give

RECURRING GIFT
@ Create an account online or in our app
v to set up secure automated gifts
weekly, monthly, or bi-monthly.

NOTES

Please fill out the Connection Card
inserted in your bulletin and place
it in the offering plate so we can get to
know you and help you get
connected here at Evergreen!
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MES% FROM OUR

“I want to personally
welcome you to
Evergreen Church.
Thank you for taking
the time to worship
with us. It is our ear-
nest desire that you
would encounter
friendly people,
worshipful singing,
and passionate preaching. Our mission is to
Love God and Others, Connect with God and
Others, and Serve Our Community and Our
World. We would love for you to be a part of
that mission. If | can help you find places to
connect, please reach out to me. | look
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forward to worshipping with you!

THIS WEEK'S
WEEK 33
DAY 1- 1TIMOTHY 1

DAY 2 - 1 TIMOTHY 2
DAY 3 - 1TIMOTHY 3
DAY 4 - 1 TIMOTHY 4
DAY 5 - 1 TIMOTHY 5

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Vacation Bible School

We want to say thank you to everyone
who helped make this year’s Vacation
Bible School a huge success. We could
not have accomplished this week
without the help of our wonderful
volunteers. We appreciate your
dedication and willingness to be
involved with one of our favorite weeks
of the year! We already are looking
forward to next year's VBS!

Please note that we will be drawing and
giving away a special prize for one boy
or girl that attended our VBS at the end
of the service! Please stick around to
find out who won!

Awana Club

Our new semester of Awana Club kicks off
on August 28! We are so excited about our
upcoming year and hope you will
consider letting your child be a part of this
awesome weekly kid's club for ages 2 all
the way through 9th grade! Awana meets
on Wednesdays from 6-8pm and includes
a lesson, games, music and so much
more! You can learn more about our
Awana Club on our website at
www.churchatevergreen.com/awana

If you would like to register your child or
learn more you can also stop by the table
in the Welcome Center and see our
Awana Director, Mrs. Debbie Williams.

Move Up Sunday

Our Move Up Sunday will be next week,
August 18. kids who are moving up into their
next class will be promoted during the
Sunday School hour. The move up
information will be provided to our Sunday
School teachers this week. If you have any
guestions please see Bro. Ryan.

Midweek Service

We want to invite you to join us this
Wednesday as we continue our normal
midweek family Bible Study in our Multi-
Purpose Center at 6:30pm! We hope you
will join us this week!

Back To School Prayer

We want to invite you to join us as we pray
for all the students, teachers, faculty, and
college students who will be heading
back to school in the coming weeks! We
are praying for God'’s protection,
guidance, and blessings upon this new
year of school!

T-Shirt Orders

We have placed the order for our
fundraiser shirts and they should be in
within the next few weeks! We will let you
know when they arrive and can be picked
up! Thank you for your patience and
support! If you have any questions please
contact our church office.

MISSIONARY
OF THE MONTH

Jack Ketteman
Japan



http://www.churchatevergreen.com/awana

